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[(3/35/3670) commentietiers - [Fwd: AB2121 Policy] AB gy e Hearing.

Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 -nﬁon-

From: <duncan@mcn.org> : .
From ECEIVE

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/24/2010 5:12 PM
Subject: [Fwd: AB2121 Policy]

MAR 24 2010

' Original Message : ‘

Subject: AB2121 Polic

Frorjn: duncan@mcn).{org SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Date: Wed, March 24, 2010 4:58 pm

To: commentletiers@waterboards.ca.gov

Ce:  ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org
Jidemocrats.assembly.ca.gov/imembers/a01/default.asapx@mcn.org

We are concerned about the instream flow policy for Northern Ca .

We didn't hear about this policy until 23 Mar. Why wasn't this policy

which was adopted in 2004 notified to the people living near the coast.

It will affect the Fire Department and about 1700 homes. Would have a

devastating effect on The Sea Ranch and Gualala.

We have owned property at The Sea Ranch since 1968. We have been permanent
- residents and also voters for this area for twenty four years.

If you are still having your meeting on the 27th of April we will attend.

Thank You,

Jefferson R. Davis

Mildred L. Davis

PO Box 241

The Sea Ranch CA 95497-0241 .




